
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Trail at T.A. Lannan Sports Complex undergoing maintenance 
October 20 to 21 

October 19, 2022 

Are you an active user of the trail system within the T.A. Lannan Sports Complex? 

Part of the trail located within the T.A. Lannan Sports Complex will be closed Thursday, 
October 20 and Friday, October 21, 2022, from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m., for re-paving to 
improve your trail experience in the future.  

The closed area is outlined in red on the map below.  

Questions? Please call Public Works at 905-835-2900. 


